Space Center Rotary Club Post Office Box 58245 Houston, Texas, U.S.A.

7 August 1973

Mr. Theo Taylor
The Rotary Club of Epping
New South Wales
District 268, Australia

Dear Fellow Rotarian,

I received your 10 July letter containing the stamps and in return I am sending you four car decals from the Space Center. These decals are representative of the Skylab Missions and may be of interest to your Project of International Understanding.

Yours in Rotary

Harry J Jennings



The Rotary Club of Epping

NEW SOUTH WALES - DISTRICT 268 - AUSTRALIA

PRESIDENT:

W. T. (Wal) COOPER 29 Chester St., Epping, 2121 Bus. 86-2500, Pte. 86-4001 SECRETARY:

K. P. (Keith) CHINCHEN8 Raymond Pl., Epping, 2121Bus. 638-6200, Pte. 86-6516

PLEASE ADDRESS ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO P.O. BOX 77. EPPING. 2121. N.S.W.. AUSTRALIA

10th July, 1973.

Honny J. Jermings

Dear Fellow,

As part of our Project for 1973-74 on International Understanding, we have taken the liberty of sending to you, attached to this letter, a range of Australian stamps equivalent to one dollar Australian.

Would you be kind enough to purchase some small item approximately equal to this value which you believe would be representative and indicative of your country's culture, industry or way of life.

We are sending this letter to a number of Clubs throughout the world and would appreciate your reply within approximately two weeks. When all the replies are returned to our Club in Australia we will then show all our members the result of our activity in this matter.

We have purposely kept the money involved to a very nominal amount and do hope you will help us in this Project of International Understanding.

Yours in Rotary,

Theo Taylor